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San Francisco Regional Managing Partner Discusses What
Employers Should Know About Cannabis Measures on Midterm
Ballots

News

11.02.22 

In an interview with SHRM, Jason Geller shares his insight on what employers should know about

the upcoming election and ballot measures that will determine whether recreational use of

marijuana gets approved in certain states. Arkansas, Maryland, Missouri, North Dakota, and South

Dakota all have ballot measures addressing the topic, and Jason says, "there is clearly strong

support for some legalization, but the ultimate outcome is uncertain."

To read the article visit SHRM. Jason also shares his insight in this follow-up article with SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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